
Society Officer Presents Publication to USDAR Library 

On October 3, 2018 Secretary Paul Walden, presented a copy of the First Addendum to Burials of the 

War of 1812 Veterans in the Commonwealth of Virginia to Reference Librarian Gerald Walker for the 

Daughters of the American Revolution Library in Washington, DC.  The DAR Library has one of the largest 

genealogy reference collections in the country.  Having this publication in their stacks will help spread 

the word about the great works of our Society. The photo below shows Walden, Walker and the book 

presented 

 

 

 


